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CALL TO ORDER 

SELECT BOARD MEETING 

MONDAY, MAY 24, 2021 

REMOTE MEETING 

7:00 PM 

A meeting of the Select Board was called to order at 7:00 pm by Chair Adam Dash. Vice Chair Roy 

Epstein and Select Board member Mark Paolillo were present, along with Town Administrator Patrice 

Garvin, Assistant Town Administrator Jon Marshall, Director of Community Glenn Clancy, Director of the 

DPW Jay Marcotte and Director of the COA Nava Niv-Vogel 

COMMUNITY ANNOUNCEMENTS 

• Community Forum on Hate Incidents at Belmont Public Schools sponsored by Community

Organized for Solidarity on May 27th at 7:30 on Zoom.

• Committee applicants wanted for 2021 annual committee appointment process. Apply online at

Town portal. Application due by June 11, 2021.

• Memorial Day Observation will be held at 11 am at Belmont Cemetery on Grove St. on May 31,

2021. Attendance will be limited at cemetery and parade will not be held.

• Meet and Greet with new Fire Chief David Destefano on June 4th at 10am at Beech St. Center

(in-person event). Register at 617-993-2976.

• Talk with Doc: Presentation on Dementia a Virtual Health Education Talk will be held on June 8th 

from 11 am - 12 pm. Contact Dana Bickelman at 617-993-2977

• Breakfast with Presentation Rehabilitation Skilled Care Center on June 2nd at 9:30 am (in-person

event). Register at 617-993-2976.

• New Transportation Options for Belmont Residents. Seniors can book a ride through Alternative

Transportation at 857-364-6570.

COMMENTS FROM TOWN RESIDENTS 

• Harry Hoffman asked if there was another format available for Select Board viewing. Dash said

this is the only format available.

• Sharon Clarke is concerned about Concord Ave. restriping. Dash said they will be discussing that

item later on in the meeting.

ACTION BY CONSENT 

Presentation of the Age Friendly Action Plan by the Age Friendly Advisory Council 

• Nava Niv-Vogel, Director of the Belmont COA, listed the members of the council and thanked

them for the work that went into this project. The five-year action plan was formed to look at

how Belmont can improve aging for residents. The plan was informed by the previous Age

Friendly Report in 2018. The project meetings on the plan were started shortly before the

pandemic and the council was able to complete the plan by April 2021. The national AARP
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